
Year 10/11 Parent Information
Evening
Monday 16th September 
6.00-7.00pm

Year 7 Parent Information
Evening
Tuesday 17th September 
6.00-7.00pm

Year 8/9 Parent Information
Evening
Wednesday 18th September
6.00-7.00pm

Year 12 Parent Information
Evening
Thursday 19th September
5.30-6.30pm

Year 13 Parent Information
Evening
Thursday 19th September
6.30-7.30pm

Dear Parents and Carers,

The term has continued really positively this week and I
am pleased that students are working hard and engaging
well with their learning. Our new golden ticket scheme is
running successfully and I am thrilled with the number of
students who are receiving tickets and are proudly
expressing their delight. We also started daily shout outs
on Wednesday to a student of the day – someone who has
gone above and beyond and deserves recognition; this
week I congratulate Yellow Tie, Alfie, Green Tie Libaan and
Year 13 student, Sivaindran for receiving a shout out.

We have started some extra-curricular clubs; more will
follow next week and a full timetable will be available on
our website in the coming weeks. We hope all students
find a club they enjoy that will also enhance their learning
experience at school.

We do now have a zebra crossing at the busy junction
outside school. Please speak to your child about using
this crossing; for their safety they should not be running
across the road.

As a reminder, our information evenings should be in your
diaries for next week and all students should attend with
their parents/carers.

I look forward to seeing you all next week and wish you an
enjoyable weekend.
 
Kind regards,
 
Ms Dohel
Principal

Golden Ticket winners 
Robyn, Year 8 & Rob, Year 10
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